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July 24, 2025 
 
 
Subject: Price Adjustment Notice Effective August 25, 2025 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Due to the current import climate, we regret to inform you that a price adjustment will be 
necessary for select product categories and items, effective August 25, 2025.  
 
To minimize the impact of these tariffs, we have taken proactive steps, including sourcing from 
alternative overseas factories and implementing cost-cutting measures across our operations. 
Despite these efforts, some adjustments are unavoidable. 
 
We deeply value your understanding during this challenging time and sincerely thank you for 
your continued support. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to us at 626-
964-8820 or contact your sales representative. 
 
Sincerely. 
 
 
Goldmax Industries, Inc. 
 
 


